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Our second walk of just under four miles took place on 8 June when a 
total of 15 of us walked through to Hughenden Park.  Although it was 
not particularly warm for a June day it turned out better than 
expected as rain was forecast, but we managed to return home 
without getting wet! Most of the walkers had been on our first walk so 
it was quite a social event with much chatter from start to finish. This 
walk was slightly longer than the last but we were back at the Village 
Hall in one hour forty five minutes 

 


